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Dear Parents and Players,
	The 5th Annual Hoops and Hits Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser and raffle for the Girls’ Basketball Teams and the Boy’s Baseball Teams will happen on Saturday, January 28th, 2017.  This is Pius XI Baseball’s major fundraiser of the year.  This has been such a great success for us over the past 4  years raising just over $22,000 for Pius XI Baseball Program.  This event is also a great time to get together in the off-season and have fun with people in our Pius XI community.  
This letter is to remind you of a few things each baseball family will be asked to do.  
· Each athlete (family) is asked to sell 10 tickets at $15.00 apiece. Tickets were distributed this last week to the players.  If they did not receive any, please have them come see me. 
· Each family is also asked to donate a filled basket, items for a basket, or a gift card/s.  Each athlete can bring the basket or items to Mr. Kehoss or Mr. Herrick or contact our Donations Coordinator -Ms. Linda Warpechowski  lswarp1@att.net  (414-469-0976)  
· Please have the money for the tickets turned into your son or daughter’s coach by Wednesday, January 18h.  We would also like to have the baskets, items for baskets, or gift cards turned in by Friday, January 20th.  
· Examples of baskets or basket items:  bottle of wine and 2 glasses, movie passes and boxed candy or microwave popcorn, Bath and Body lotions, look at the sale racks as you are doing your Christmas shopping.  
· Volunteer positions will also be needed for this event. Baseball is in charge of clean-up.  All Varsity Baseball Players are mandated to work this event.  You will be contacted by our Volunteer Coordinator- Mrs. Shelly Heller  sheller1966@wi.rr.com  (414-759-3852) in the near future for these opportunities.
· To eliminate confusion from last year, each athlete needs a paid ticket too!
	This was a profitable fundraiser for both teams last year, and we have high hopes that it will be even better this year!
	If you have any questions, please contact the Coach Kehoss or the team moms
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